
From: ERIC GUTIERREZ
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Subject: Gutierrez Trucking LLC
Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 12:38:26 PM

Hello Leonard,

Per our conversation I am sending you this letter to inform you that our previous C-
133 under, Eric Gutierrez DBA Gutierrez Trucking is no longer active we are now
 Gutierrez Trucking LLC. We have the same owners we are just an active LLC now.

Thank You,
Shyra Gutierrez
Manger
Gutierrez Trucking LLC
Office: 575-393-1143
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